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Union Engagement Forum — Canberra Hospital Expansion Project,
Critical Services Building

Canberra Health Service is seeking to establish a dedicated information and
engagement forum for the Canberra Hospital Expansion Project, Critical Services
Building (CHE-CSB) (formerly referred to as SPIRE).

These forums which will be known at the ‘CHE-CSB Industrial Relations Forum’, will:
* bein addition to the current quarterly CHS Union Forums;
* initially be held on a bi-manthly basis;

¢ have membership that includes those unions who make up the membership of
the existing CHS Union Forums; and

¢ have meetings held on the Canberra Hospital Campus.

We are scheduling the first of these forums in the week commencing the week of
14 December 2020 and a meeting invite will be sent shortly with details. If you are
unable to attend, | would encourage you to send a representative.

| appreciate your involvement in our forums and if you have any queries regarding
the new CHE-CSB Industrial Relations Forum, please contact Ceinwyn Whittaker at
ceinwyn.whittaker@act.gov.au.

Yours sincerely .

pl Jodd

Bernadette McDonald

Chief Executive Officer
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